Shree Ram Infra Nirman Pvt. Ltd.

From:

Shree Ram Infra Nirman Private Limited
P-312, Lake Town,

Block- A,

Kolkata- 700089.

To:
The chairman
South Dum Dum Municipality

312, Lake Town, Block-A
Kolkata - 700 89 | Mobile : 75959 27970
E-mail : nirmalagroup4u@gmail.com

-

Sub: Notice of Commencement of construction work at Premises No. 11, Bangur Avenue, Block-
D, P.S. — Lake Town, ward no. 29, South Dum Dum Municipality, Kolkata- 700055.

Sir/ Madam,

We hereby give notice that on 15.11.23 we will commence the construction work at Premises
No. 11, Bangur Avenue, Block- D, P.S. — Lake Town, ward no. 29, South Dum Dum Municipality,
Kolkata- 700055 and such construction will be carried out strictly in accordance with sanction
building plan bearing number 675 sanctioned dated 14/06/2022 by South Dum Dum

Municipality.
Thanking you
Yours faithfully,

FOR SHREE RAM INFRA NiRMAN PRIVATE LIMITED
hab‘& ‘_‘ : I

DIRECTOR

ArosH Tespuonl




